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FIRST NATIONAL REAL ESTATE CONTINUES
PERTH WILDCATS SPONSORSHIP

First National Real Estate has proudly announced its fifth year of sponsorship of 
national basketball league team, the Perth Wildcats.

‘Once again, we welcome the opportunity to support a high profile champion team given 
the far reaching positive effects it has within the community’ said First National Real 
Estate chief executive Ray Ellis.

‘As we’re committed to supporting communities in which our members both live and 
work, this sponsorship not only enables members to freely distribute much sought after 
match day tickets but affords junior community members the opportunity to meet their 
Wildcat heroes.  Added to this, the match day tickets also grant junior members a 
chance to witness pre-game coach briefings’.

In recent years, the Perth Wildcats have won multiple championships under the 
stewardship of coach Trevor Gleeson. After three consecutive wins at the start of this 
year’s season, the Perth Wildcats are on target for another spectacular run.

‘As a result of this sponsorship we’ve received such fantastic feedback from members 
of the sporting community as well as their parents’ said Mr Ellis.

‘The opportunity to experience the excitement of a basketball game plus meeting the 
players creates indelible memories for Perth Wildcats fans so be sure to get in contact 
with our member offices to check ticket availability’.

- Copy ends –

Issued by: First National Real Estate 

For further information contact: 

Stewart Bunn, National Communications Manager, First National Real Estate, on 
1800 032 332 or 0413 624 317


